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          Brussels, 22 July 2025 

 

  

PRESS RELEASE: CELCAA reaction to publication of the EU–US Joint Statement 

on the Framework Trade Agreement 

  
CELCAA, representing agri-food trade, acknowledges yesterday’s publication of the EU–US agreement 

setting a tariff of 15% for most EU lines entering the US from 1 September.  

 

While the agreement is not a cause for celebration, and explicitly excludes some agri-food lines from 

any potential ‘zero for zero’ deal going forward, it provides a baseline for further discussions going 
forward. CELCAA continues to hope for a more constructive trading environment between the EU and 

US in the months and years to come.  
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